Memorandum

To:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council

From:
Michael K. McGovern, Town Manager

Re: 
Tobacco Use
Date:
March 4, 2013

The Personnel Advisory Committee made up by representatives of every municipal department is recommending a proposed change to the Personnel Code to extend our smoking policy to apply to all tobacco products.   The specific concern is the use o chewing tobacco. 

Sec 3-1-18 Smoking  Tobacco Use 
The Town of Cape Elizabeth maintains a smoke  tobacco free environment for its employees and visitors to municipal facilities.  There is no smoking tobacco use permitted in  any municipal building or in any municipal vehicle. .  Employees and other visitors shall not smoke  utilize tobacco products at any entranceway to any building. Employees may use their regular breaks for smoking and are not entitled to additional breaks. 

